In attendance: Penny, Cathy Y., Mary Anne, Peggy, Frances, Cathy V., and Susan

Cathy Y. led our opening prayer.

Old Business

Peggy delivered the handmade care items (blankets, hats, etc.) to the Adams County Pregnancy Center on 11/4. They were deeply grateful for the support. At this time we have hats, gloves, socks, and scarves in our stash thanks to Mary Anne, the Crochet Queen. We still have plenty of yarn for anyone who needs it!

During the first weekend of the quilt raffle \$677 was raised. We will sell tickets in person at each of the masses on Nov. 9-10. Tickets will be available through the parish office until Dec. 2. The drawing will be held at our Dec. 3 meeting.

Cathy V. contributed 8 squares to Collab Quilt #2 which brings us to 49 squares-enough to put together. All quilt squares for this quilt should be due Dec. 3.

Baptismal bib update-Yvonne hopes to have a sample available next week after her machine is repaired.

New Business

Quilt raffle proceeds-Cathy Y. is looking for storage options to house our donated materials. Batting for Collab Quilt #2 has also been purchased.

Open House/Stitch In

Proposed day Feb. 1, 2025 8-4 Bring your own project and spend the day sewing with friends. We will also have a carry-in lunch and celebrate Frances Pope's birthday. All welcome!

If I missed something, so sorry! All mistakes are mine.

Respectfully submitted,

Susan